
                                              Public Tree Removal 
 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
 

September 30, 2016 

Tree Removals in Bestview Park 

October 2016 
 

As part of the 2016 Basement Flooding Protection 
Program, the City of Toronto will be starting work 
in your neighbourhood soon. The Basement 
Flooding Protection work planned in your 
community will help reduce the damage large 
storms can cause. 
 
Regretfully, in order to prepare for the extensive 
upgrade of the existing storm sewer and 
replacement of the outfall, the City will have to 
remove some City-owned Trees located in 
Bestview Park, and well as two trees on 
Harrington Crescent. All efforts have been made to 
ensure that as few trees as possible are removed 
in relation to the construction work.  
 
Information on tree replacement is provided below. 
 

 

Work Hours: Tree removal work is scheduled to take place between 7:00 am to 
7:00 pm., Monday to Friday, with work after hours and on weekends as required.    

Restoration: The tree and its debris will be removed and the site prepared for the 
upcoming construction work. The two street trees that are being removed will be 
replaced with a new tree approximately 60 mm at the end of construction on that 
street. Trees in the Bestview Park ravine area will be replaced with a 3:1 ratio of 
naturalization planting including tree whips and shrubs.   

 

 
NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract # 16ECS-LU-
05FP. 

Field Ambassador Valery Woloshyn, 416-507-3492,  

valery.woloshyn@stantec.com   

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

toronto.ca/improvements/ward24.htm Website 

 


